NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING  – CITY OF RIVER ROUGE, MI (WAYNE COUNTY)
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR DRAFT 2025-2029 PARKS AND RECREATION PLAN FOR THE CITY OF RIVER ROUGE 
The City Council of the City of River will hold a regular meeting on Tuesday, February 18, 2025, at 7:30pm in the Courtroom of River Rouge City Hall, located at 10600 West Jefferson, River Rouge, MI 48218. 
At the meeting, the City Council will hold a public hearing regarding the 2025-2029 Parks and Recreation Plan. A public hearing is a portion of a meeting which is dedicated to hearing comments from the public on a specific subject. After the public hearing, the City Council will be considering whether to adopt the plan.
The Parks and Recreation Plan is a document created to help guide the development and maintenance of parks and recreation programs, parks, and facilities in the city. Once adopted by the city and approved by the Michigan Department of Natural Resources (MDNR), the parks plan will make the city eligible for parks and recreation grants for the next 4 years. The feedback gathered by residents determines the vision and direction of the city’s parks, programs, and facilities. 
If you have not yet looked at the Parks and Recreation Plan, you can view the draft on the city’s website or you can find a print copy at the City Hall Clerk’s Office, Mayor’s Office, and Economic Development Office at 10600 W Jefferson Ave (City Hall) or the River Rouge Public Library at 221 Burke Street, River Rouge, MI.
Written comments may be sent to the City Planner, Donovan Smith, via email (dsmith@mcka.com) or by mail to the City Clerk, 10600 W Jefferson Ave, River Rouge, MI. 
To request disability accommodation, please contact the Office of the Clerk at least 3 days prior to the meeting date. The Clerk is open from 8:30 am – 3:30 pm Mon-Thur, and Friday from 8:30 am to noon, and may be contacted at 313-842-5604. 

